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This project should not be allowed to go a head. When talking about why it shouldn’t be approved you need to 
think about all of the factors leading into the project. The location it will be placed at, who it will affect within 
the community, and how it will affect the environment that surrounds it.  

Location: placing a recycling plant so close to the main part of town is completely inconsistent. The pollution 
that will come from it will make the air harder to breathe in and turn away tourists from the southern 
highlands. I also can’t just talk about the Main Street of Moss Vale, I also have to make mention of the local 
families that live within that area and cant forget that there is a early childcare centre just at the bottom of the 
hill. According to studies, it is important for children to be encouraged to play outside in the natural 
environment to help their brains develop, however is the recycling plant goes a head the children time out side 
will have to get cut short because of the harmful chemicals fumes that will be coming of the the plant. 

Community: the families that live on Beaconsfield road will be in the direct line of the all of the traffic, fumes 
and anything else that will come with the development of this. As stated early there is a childcare centre that is 
based just at the bottom of the hill. They have weekly activities that require them to use the carpark for said 
activties. Also during drop off and pick up the kids like to play in the grass area beside the centre while the 
parents talk. If trucks are continuously going up and down this road it will become a higher risk for these 
activities.  

Who this will affect: the harmful fumes that will come out of the recycling plant and affect people with severe 
medical conditions. People with asthma, lungs conditions and the elderly will have a harder leaving the house 
without coughing or even needing to use and inhaler constantly throughout the day. I have close family friends 
that live within this area and have a critical condition of asthma and can not  leave their house without their 
asthma puffer. If this project goes a head they will have a hard time and maybe forced to leave.  

The environment: as continuously stated the environment will be most affected. Because of the chemical fumes 
that will come out. It is highly inconsiderate to not think about the environment. As humans we need the 
environment that we live in to thrive to provide the oxygen and nutrients we need. If the plant goes in more of 
the natural environment will have to be removed to make room.  

The ozone layer would also be heavy inpacted. Studies show that the ozone layer is  slowly but noticeably 
healing at a pace that would fully mend hole over Antarctica is about 43 years.  If this plant goes a head it may 
set this whole process back. Not to mention this will become the next generation’s (Gen-Z onwards) problem 
and they will have to fix these issues and mistakes.  

Ask you can clearly see this recycling plant would not work and should not be approved. Not only speaking from 
my point of  view, but the whole communities. 
 

 




